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Dear Customers

We are currently experiencing network drops outs for the Ridge Farm area due to severe winds affecting the
main link. we are also have issues with the back up link however engineers are investigating this issue and aim
to get it running smoothly as soon as possible.

Sorry for any inconvenience.

Gigaabir Support
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